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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 

On May 17, 2024, at approximately 11:30 a.m., the Fort Worth Police Department’s East 
Division officers were dispatched to the 1500 Block of Sandy Ln. in reference to a possible 
deceased person call. 

Upon arrival, officers located the deceased male victim with an apparent gunshot wound to his 
upper torso. 

Detectives have learned that the victim was in a vehicle when it was observed striking a fence. 

A person of interest then entered the victim’s vehicle and drove the vehicle from the scene. 
The vehicle was located a short distance from the scene.   

No suspects have been arrested at this time. 
Homicide detectives are investigating.  
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